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Dear Parents and Students in Project Lead The Way Courses: 

We hope you are experiencing a rewarding school year, and feel that the pre-engineering courses through 

Project Lead the Way (PLTW) have been beneficial. There is no better time than right now to contemplate a 

career in STEM fields, as there are many more jobs in the United States than qualified people to fill them.  

Since you are attending a PLTW school, you can receive college credit for the courses listed below from 

University of New Haven. Through these college credits your child can get a head start on STEM related 

career and add prestige to their college admissions applications. 

PLTW Courses UNH Course 

number
IED - Intro to Engineering Design MECH1101 

POE - Principals of Engineering EASC1107 

DE – Digital Electronics ELEC1155 

EDD – Engineering Design and Development UNIV1141 

CSA – Computer Science A CSCI1110 

CYBR - Cybersecurity CSCI2246 

To be eligible for college credit for PLTW courses, students must receive a minimum of 80% for class 

average and meet the End of Course grade requirement administered by PLTW (see table below for 

eligibility and grades). Please note the letter grades indicated those assigned by UNH and they can be 

different than the grades teachers assign in high schools. 

EOC Scaled Scores (100-600) UNH Letter Grade 

600-550 A+ 

549-500 A 

499-450 A- 

449-400 B+ 

399-350 B 

349-300 B- 

299-250 C+ 

249-200 C 

199-150 C- 
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To receive college credit you must fill out the online form “College Credit Request Form” and pay $200 per 

course (credit card or e-check). This form is available at http://www.newhaven.edu/59823/ 

Important deadline: The form and the fee must be submitted before December 31st of the year of 

completion (May 31st if course ends in mid-year). 

Students who want their UNH transcripts sent to other universities may do by completing the transcript 

request form at https://www.newhaven.edu/about/departments/registrar/transcript-requests.php 

Each college and university and each academic program (including those at UNH) establishes its own 

policies for accepting transfer credits. For any questions contact agolbazi@newhaven.edu or call us at 

(203)932-7162.
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